
Dear DA Jeff Lindsey, 

We are writing to formally present a citizen petition signed by over 200 residents of Cañon City 
and Fremont County regarding serious concerns about Personal Recognizance bond usage in 
our community. 

This petition represents a broad cross-section of our community—families, business owners, 
professionals, and concerned citizens—who believe current PR bond practices are undermining 
public safety and community confidence in our justice system. 

We respectfully request: 

●​ A thorough review of current PR bond policies and implementation 
●​ Consideration of reforms that better balance individual rights with public safety 
●​ Open dialogue with community stakeholders 
●​ Your leadership in addressing these concerns at the appropriate level 

This issue affects the fundamental trust between citizens and our institutions. Our law 
enforcement officers deserve to see their efforts supported by a justice system that takes 
criminal behavior seriously. 

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss these concerns further and are committed to 
working collaboratively toward meaningful solutions. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical community issue. We look forward to your response. 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the undersigned citizens, 

Citizens Concerned about Crime​
 Cañon City and Fremont County, Colorado 

For correspondence:​
 Phil Lund, Coordinating Citizen​
phillund@pm.me 

 

Attachment: Citizens' Petition Regarding Personal Recognizance Bond Usage in Fremont 
County Colorado (with over 200 citizen signatures) 

 


